
Learning Focus
As you know, science education is crucial for our children as it fosters a
deeper understanding of the world around them. This term, we have an

exciting array of topics lined up for our young scientists!
In Nursery, the children will marvel at the lifecycle of a butterfly,

observing the magical transformation from caterpillar to butterfly.
Reception will delve into the world of plants, planting their own and
naming wildflowers like daisies and dandelions while observing their

growth over time.
Year 1 will continue with plants, investigating how the colour of

strawberries affects taste—what an experiment! 
In Year 2, pupils will learn that plants need water, light, and warmth to

flourish and will explore how to conduct a fair test.
Years 3 and 4 will dive into forces and magnets, discovering push and pull
forces and distinguishing between magnetic and non-magnetic materials.
Lastly, Years 5 and 6 will embark on the fascinating subject of evolution,

exploring how animals adapt over time and investigating bird beak
variations and how the food available has caused bird beaks to adapt. 

What a fun-filled Science term!

Dates
Friday 2  May - 1H class assemblynd

Monday 5  May - Bank Holiday School closedth

Tuesday 6  May – Children return to school th

Thursday 8  May - Year 1 Visit to Legolandth

Thursday 8  May - Whole school VE day celebrationth

12  - 15  May - Year 6 SATsth th

23  May - Break up for half termrd

Number Smart Mireya P - 3B 

Self Smart Lohane A-K 2D

Art Smart Kayden N - 2LMc

Body Smart Yagmur C RD

Nature Smart Rares C - 5/6C

People Smart Jayden M 1H

Music Smart Lincoln L Nursery

Word Smart Julia T - 5M

Smart Learner Oumie B 6F

Class Percentage

RD 99%

2LMC 98%

3B 100%

5/6C & 6F 95%

Welcome back to the summer term! It was lovely to see
so many smiling faces return to school this week.

Although it was a brief three-day work period, each day
was packed with learning and fun activities. We

sincerely hope you enjoyed the new format of our
parents’ evening—your feedback is always vital to us!

We genuinely appreciate any thoughts you have on how
we can improve this experience. Our goal is to

continually enhance the offerings we provide for our
children, families, and the community. Thank you for
your ongoing support, and here’s to an exciting term

ahead filled with exploration and growth.

Thank you to all of our parents who

have attended our parents evening.  

We hope you enjoyed our new format.  

Any further suggestions, please let us

know. 

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 2
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Kayima Nsofor

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Parental Questionnaire
96% parents say their child is happy at school

96% of parents say their child feels safe at school 
93% would recommend our school to others. 

William Stockton Weekly
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SMART Awards

Safe

https://william-stockton-community-primary-school-mis.uk.arbor.sc/?/student-ui/overview/id/2271/browse-context/121,415/

